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FEBRUARY 25, 2022

Each year, RCSD must submit to the state its Local Control

Accountability Plan (LCAP), which lays out the priorities for our

district and contributes to maximizing learning for every one of our

students. RCSD greatly values the feedback from our

parents/guardians, and as part of this process, RCSD is asking

parents/guardians to participate in our annual LCAP survey. 
Tomorrow, Saturday, February 26, you will be receiving an email

with a link to the anonymous survey. You will receive one email for

each of your children, and we ask that you please take the time to

complete a survey for each of your students in RCSD.
The survey will be open from February 26 - March 8, 2022.

LCAP SURVEY
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LIFELONG LEARNING

There will be no school on March 21 to allow our staff to continue

their lifelong learning with a professional development day. This day

will be dedicated to discussing updates and best practices regarding

assessment, feedback, grading, and examining essential standards

data.

COVID UPDATE
RCSD has seen a significant decline in COVID cases from a high in

early January. Visit RCSD’s dashboard for detailed site information.
We anticipate a statewide announcement related to K-12 school

guidance and protocols on Monday, February 28. As soon as we

receive information on any changes, we will inform our community. In

the meantime, the Board has directed RCSD to continue enforcing

the state’s mask guidelines while ensuring every student is allowed

in-person learning by not excluding any student from any school
facility, classroom, activity, or event for not wearing a mask. 
As we continue to navigate these COVID waters, we urge parents to

remind their student(s) to continue being positive and respectful of

all student decisions regarding masks and their health.
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